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commentletters

From: Joanne Williamson <subsys@aol.com>
Sent: Saturday, August 29, 2015 1:04 PM
To: commentletters
Subject: Scrap GRAP

Dear Water Board members, 
  
Please accept the resolution formally discontinuing your exploration of a statewide Grazing Regulatory Action Project 
(GRAP) on September 16.  
  
I support the California Cattlemen's Association's three concerns that are paramount: (1) the faulty science behind the 
CWA Section 303(d) List of Impaired Waters and a lack of documentation that impairment was actually the result of 
grazing; (2) failure to account for robust water quality management already undertaken by ranchers and (3) failure to 
recognize the many ecosystem and economic benefits of grazing.          
  
Thank you, 
  
Joanne E. Williamson 
Hollister Ranch Cattle Cooperative Board member 
805-567-1782 

(9/16/15) Board Meeting
Grazing Regulatory Action Project

Deadline: 9/3/15  by 12:00 noon

8-29-15


